
 

    

 
3399 Tates Creek Road, Suite 250 
Lexington, KY 40502                      tel 859-559-0504  
murphygraves.com                      fax 859-559-0523 

May 9, 2013  
 
Gary Milby, Assistant Superintendent 
Hardin County Board of Education 
65 W.A. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701 
 
Re: May Board Meeting 
 
 
Dear Mr. Milby, 
 
Murphy + Graves Architects will provide an update at the Board Meeting on Thursday, May 16th, 2013 for 
the following project: 
 
G.C. Burkhead Elementary School: 
 

1. Discussion of energy performance levels for GC Burkhead Elementary School 
2. Site acquisition update 
3. Mineral rights approval 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chuck Trimble   
Principal 
Murphy + Graves Architects 
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